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Commissioners' Office
March 12, 2013 FILED

Mr. Todd Parfitt, Director
Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
122West 25Th Street
Cheyenne, WY 82002

MAR 1 9 2013

Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary
Environmental Ouality Council

RE: Comments and Formal Written Objections to
Proposed Major Permit Amendment for the North Bighorn #2 Landfill

Dear Mr. Parfitt:

Park County would request that the Wyoming Department of Environmental
Quality (WDEQ) accept the November 20, 2012 comment and objection letter submitted
during the completeness review as Park County's response to the public notice on the
proposed (draft) permit amendment.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS'
PARK COUNTY, WYOMING
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Enclosure: Comment and objection letter from November 20,2012
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